
 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

This letter serves to confirm that an Environmental Clearance Certificate was issued to the 
Bondelswartz Traditional Authority on 29 January 2020 and it expired on 29 January 2023. 
The Bondelswartz Traditional Authority has not mined any sand during this period due to 
various impeding factor, e.g. the unavailability of Loading Trucks. 
 
We have applied for renewal of the Environmental Clearance Certificate as the drawbacks 
have been addressed and the Traditional Authority is ready to commence with the Sand 
Mining Operation. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
BONDELSWARTZ TRADITIONAL AUTHORITY 

 
 
 


